
From: Clint Ambrose
To: Meaghan MacIntyre-Newell
Cc: scott_stewart; Meghan Schnurr; Brandon Bradbury
Subject: RE: Northern Quality Control - Land Use Permit Eligibility - W2020F0004
Date: October 13, 2020 12:21:10 PM

Good afternoon Meaghan,
 
As per our discussion, this email is to confirm that Northern Quality Control (Donovan Boucher) has

met the eligibility requirements for the construction & use of a 20 m2 parking lot at Km 292 of
Highway #3.
 
The Applicant for this land use permit has been granted a surface lease (File #: 85J/11-23) from
GNWT – Department of Lands and the proposed parking lot is required to support activities that will
be undertaken on the lease parcel.
 
GNWT – Department of Lands supports the issuance of land use permit W2020F0004 as submitted.
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Brandon
Bradbury at (867) 447-3538 or me at the numbers below.

Regards,

Clint
 
Clint Ambrose
Manager, Resource Management (Inspector)
North Slave Regional Office
Department of Lands
Government of Northwest Territories
140 Bristol Avenue, Yellowknife, NT X1A 3T2
Cell: (867) 446-0769 / Tel:  (867) 767-9188
Email: clint_ambrose@gov.nt.ca
Web: www.lands.gov.nt.ca
 

From: Meaghan MacIntyre-Newell [mailto:MMacIntyre-Newell@wlwb.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 12:07 PM
To: Clint Ambrose
Cc: Scott Stewart; Meghan Schnurr
Subject: Northern Quality Control - Land Use Permit Eligibility
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender's name and email address and know the content is safe.
Hello Clint,
 
The Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board has received a land use permit application from Northern
Quality Control. As discussed, you’ve indicated that eligibility is satisfied under subsection 18(b) of 
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the Mackenzie Valley Land Use Regulations. As the landowner for the area, can the GNWT
Department of Lands confirm, in writing, whether they believe the eligibility requirements set out in
Section 18 of the Land Use Regulations have been satisfied?  
 
Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions.
 
Masi!
 
Meaghan MacIntyre-Newell, M.Sc. (she/her/hers)     
Regulatory Specialist
Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board
#1-4905 48th St. | Yellowknife, NT | X1A 3S3
ph 867.765.4584 | fax 867.765.4593 

 mmacintyre-newell@wlwb.ca | www.wlwb.ca

 
 
All correspondence to the Board, including emails, letters, faxes and attachments are public documents and may be
 posted to the public registry.
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